
 
 

 

 
 
 

TRANSITION OF THE 2” X 6-1/2” STOREFRONT SYSTEM 
 FROM E/T 14650 TO E/T 24650 

 

Tubelite remains focused on providing you with the best overall support needed to grow your 

business. 
 

Tubelite is happy to announce the expansion of our current storefront system offerings to include: 

  
1. E24650 - Non-Thermal 2” x 6-1/2” Storefront System  

2. T24650 - Thermal 2” x 6-1/2” Single Pour & Debridge Storefront System. 

 
These systems will reflect the structural performance of our current TU24650 Ultra-Thermal Dual 

Pour & Debridge System, while providing additional options to meet thermal performance needs. 
 

We are targeting the end of October to have these systems available.  Once available the current 
2” x 6-1/2” storefront systems (E14650 & T14650) will be discontinued.  
 

During our analysis for this product transition we discovered that our current E & T 14650 
systems were underpriced in the market by an average of 14%. Therefore, we will be activating 

these price adjustments during the transition to the new 24650 systems. The result will be a 
competitively priced system that provides overall better performance against the competition. 
 

If you currently have open quotations or upcoming orders for the 14650 systems please contact 
your client development manager to discuss the best option for each individual project.  
 

Please contact your client development manager if you have any questions. 
 

As always, we appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours truly,  

 
 

 
 

Mary Avery 
Vice President of Marketing 


